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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Cherie MCcaulou [CMccaulou@waterboards.ca.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, June 22, 2010 10:05 AM
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Subject: Re: RO0003006; Closure Summary for Frank Sanchez Trucking (T0600101828)

Mark - Thanks for the notification. We have no objection to ACEH's recommendation for case closure of RO0003006, for 
Frank Sanchez Trucking.   
  
Sincerely,  
  
Cherie McCaulou 
Engineering Geologist 
San Francisco Bay Regional Water Quality Control Board 
cmccaulou@waterboards.ca.gov 
510-622-2342 
 
 
>>> "Detterman, Mark, Env. Health" <Mark.Detterman@acgov.org> 6/17/2010 3:38 PM >>> 
Hi Cherie, 
 
Attached is a closure summary for RO0003006; Frank Sanchez Trucking located at 1280 Doolittle Dr. in San Leandro in 
order to comply with the RWQCB's 30-day review period.  If no comments from the RWQCB are received within the 
30-day review period, ACEH's will proceed with case closure. 
 
This was one of the older unclaimed sites on Geotracker that we found a bit of information on that allowed us to open it; 
once done we received previously undisclosed reports and other information that indicated it was not a concern, and thus 
has allowed us to close it. 
 
Should you have questions, please let me know. 
Best, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 


